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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

  

Our beloved sister from the Pocono area, Kiyoko Pickell just passed away at 2:30AM 

this morning. The Pocono ministry is currently organizing a 40 hr chain prayer and 

they are asking for some volunteers to do a prayer. She and her husband were one of 

the founding couples of Camp Shehaqua. 

  

If you any of you feel called to do this, please call at this number 201 496 5139 to 

find out what time slots are available.  

  

Let us support Kiyoko's family during this important time and pray for her victorious 

transition to a glorious new life in the spiritual world. 

  

Sincerely, 

 

Pastor Manoj 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 


